
Dear Parish/Town Clerk 

As advised in our recent newsletter, this year's Older People's Day has been rebranded as an Ageing 
Well Festival. 

The Festival booklet can  be accessed via the county council website: 

https://your.eastsussex.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/Ageing-Well-2020-Brochure-
download.pdf  

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, this year's programme is composed of online events.  However, 
there are also interesting articles and information so there is hopefully something for everyone. 

Please share the attachments and/or link to everyone who might be interested. As there was a 
limited print-run this year, the booklet won't be so widely distributed in hard copy format so it is all 
the more important that people have the opportunity to see it and join in if they wish to. 

All the best and thank you for your continuing support. 

Regards 

Linda Graham 

Wealden Senior Citizens' Partnership 

 


